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Members of the San Francisco South East Alliance (SFSEA) will hold a press conference to urge the passage of landmark legislation placing a temporary 
18-month moratorium on Parcel Delivery Service facilities in San Francisco. This legislation includes Amazon developments and allows for further 
investigations on the facilities’ impacts on both the community and environment. The press conference will be held on the steps of San Francisco City 
Hall just hours before the San Francisco Board of Supervisors (SF BOS) is set to vote on the legislation. 

The bill, introduced on February 15 by SF BOS President Shamann Walton, would set a precedent for cities across the country to determine if and how 
Parcel Delivery Service facilities should move forward, given their often direct and significant impact on job markets, air pollution, traffic and more.
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